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Count on Us
 

The Math Olypiads have been busy this
month. In addition to preparing for Round 2 of
their competition being held on Feb 23rd.
They have organized a Basketball Shootout
Competition/Fundraiser that took place on
January 31st. These boys will also be
representing the school on the 1st February at
the UWI Maths Fair. We are wishing them luck.

The Math Olypiads have also launched a
Maths Club right here in St. Anthony's
spearheaded by Mr.Gopaul. The Club's main
goals are to help mentor students, helping
with Career Guidance and allowing students
to engage in mental, social and physical
interactions. Parental Support is encouraged.
For those who wish to join please contact Mr.
Gopaul.

Events that students have done within the month of January 

In this newsletter you will find:



Carnival has arrived at St. Anthony's
early this year. St. Anthony's held
their 17th Annual Junior Carnival
Parade on the school grounds on
Saturday 27th January 2024. There
was an abundance of little
masqueraders on the field
competition in the kiddies
competition. 

Once again, we see Interact taking
charge and helping out with the
Carnival Parade. They were seen
ushering in both Parent and
Students. When the event was
underway they were once again seen
assisting in anyway that they could.

Keeping with the Carnival Vibes there
was an internal Carnival Doll
Competition happening amongst the
Form 1 classes. Boys who were
interested were asked to dress a doll in
a costume of a traditional carnival
character. There was a wide range of
dolls handed in for this competition and
the winners will be announced at the
Annual Carnival Show on Monday 5th
February 2024

W E  A B S O L U T E L Y  L O V E D
W O R K I N G  W I T H  T H I S  C L I E N T !

Carnival is here
early

Mini Masqueraders

This year's 17th Annual Junior Carnival
Parade was made a reality with the help of
our sponsors!!

Thank You



This month the students of form 5 came
today and held a Car Wash to help raise
funds for their up and coming graduate. The
boys were seen cleaning outside and inside
of their teachers cars. The car wash also
started up a health competition and boys
from different classes came out to help get
these cars clean. The Car Wash was held on
Friday 26th January 2024. 

W E  A R E  G R A D U A T I N G ! !

CAR WASH

Joshua Young and Allan Alkins were the
boys who qualified in January to represent
the country in the National Darts
Competition on July 19th - 29th 2024. They
have continued their dedication to Darts
by having practice every Monday, Friday
and Saturday. They practise with Zachary
Pierre who is the substitute training with
the team. These practices will continue
until July.

O U R  R E P R E S E N T A T I V E S  

Darts
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January 1st - 31st


